
~Finger Lakes Two Cylinder Club~ 
 

Membership Application 
 
 
Name _____________________________________________  Spouse ________________________ 

 

Address ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
City ________________________________________________  State_______  Zip ______________ 

 

Phone ________________________________  E-Mail ______________________________________ 

 

Which way do you prefer to receive your newsletter? 

 
     ______ U.S. Mail          _____  E-mail (must be compatible with Microsoft Office Word) 

 

 

Dues are $15.00 per year and are due by November 1.  Membership includes the whole family, 

including children under the age of 21.  Any new member applying for membership after May 1 
will be assessed one-half the annual dues ($7.50).  Your membership will begin the date that 

the treasurer receives your application in the mail or in person. 

 

Please make checks payable to:  FLTCC (Finger Lakes Two Cylinder Club) 

 

Cheryl Jensen, Treasurer, 1885 Scoon Rd., Geneva, NY  14456 
 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

(Please cut here and mail the top portion.) 
 

 

The Finger Lakes Two Cylinder Club meets on the second Wednesday of each month at 7:30 
p.m. at various members’ homes.  You don’t need a tractor to belong, just a genuine interest in 

John Deere tractors.  We participate in parades, town festivals, car shows, the New York Farm 

Show (February) Syracuse, the Pageant of Steam (August) in Canandaigua and Empire Farm 

Days (August) in Seneca Falls.  We also try to have a plow day each spring, weather permitting.  

Our biggest activity is helping to put on the New York State Two Cylinder Expo every two years 
in Canandaigua, NY. 

 

 

2014 – 2015 Officers and Directors: 

 

President:  Lynn King     Historian:  Ron Abraham 
1st V.P.:  John Jensen     Director:  Jim Loree (’13 – ‘15) 

2nd V.P.:  Bruce Morris    Director:  Royce Herrala (’13 – ’15) 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor:  Cheryl Jensen Director:  Don Betzler (’14 – ’16) 

Treasurer:  Cheryl Jensen    Director:  Ron Abraham (’14 – ’16) 

 
Please visit our web page on the New York State Two Cylinder Expo’s website at 

www.newyorkstateexpo.com. 

 
 

 

 


